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VCSE Sector Office Space (Premises) Survey 2025 - 
Expression of Interest - KVA
As we all look for ways to manage the challenges of increasing demand and reducing funding, KVA is currently working 
with Kingston Council to explore the potential for not-for-profit organisations to be able to make use of council 
premises (office spaces) that may be available. 
In addition, Kingston Voluntary Action will launch a Community Spaces webpage to match not-for-profit organisations 
interested in sharing office space. 

This survey should be completed by someone who understands your organisation's working space needs. 
Please complete one survey per organisation, which takes only 2-3 minutes. Thank you.
Deadline - 30 July 2025

About you

Name * 1.

Job title * 2.

Email address * 3.

Organisation's name * 4.

Website address5.



About Your Working Space (Premises)

Yes

No

Does your organisation have an office? * 6.

Yes

No

Are you willing to share office space with other organisation/s? * 7.

What is your office address * 8.

Owned

Rented/Leased

Is your office * 9.

How much do you pay for your office rent or lease each month? * 10.

Yes

No

Are you interested in sharing/renting some of your office space with another organisation? * 11.

Yes

No

Would you be interested in discussing office spaces (premises) options with KVA/Kingston 
Council? * 

12.



This content is neither created nor endorsed by Microsoft. The data you submit will be sent to the form owner.

Microsoft Forms

Yes

No

Are you looking for an office space (or additional office space) in the next 12 months? * 13.

In case your situation changes, please visit our website www.kva.org.uk14.

http://www.kva.org.uk/

